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"No arsenal, or no weapon in the arsenals of the world, is as formidable as the will and moral courage of free men and women" .  

-Ronald Regan

American Legion Post 1985

P.O. Box 661

Firestone, CO  80520
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SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER

2011

òThe Worldõs Largest Veteranõs Organizationó

September Monthly Newsletter Questions!
#1  What was the phrase of the day?   __________   _____   _________   __________! 

#2  Who won both drawings?  ___________     ____________

#3  What is intact?   ______________________  _________________

Please PRINT legibly!

Name______________________________________________________

Address____________________________________________________

Phone_____________________Email____________________________

IN SEPTEMBER

Saluting Our American Heros!
Sunday, Sept. 11 th

This event is in observance of the 10 th Anniversary of 9/11 
and is in conjunction with the  Military òHonor Flightó 
which will be taking World War II and Korean War 
Veterans to Washington, D.C. to visit their memorial in 
person.  Come represent Post 1985 and the community 
in the Miles of Smiles!  The scheduled activities listed 
below, will be held at Frederick -Firestone Fire Protection 
District Business & Education Center  located at 8426 

Kosmerl Place (I -25 West Frontage Road between Hwy 
52 and Road 20).  

Å6:30am -8:00am ðPancake breakfast $5/person (S.A.L. 
Squadron 1985)
Å8:30am -9:00am ðHonor Flight Line up & Salute
Å9:15am -9:45am ðOutdoor 9/11 1 st responder memorial 
ceremony
Å10:00am -11:00am ðIndoor memorial service
Å11:00am -11:30am ðVeteran meet & greet
Å11:30am -1:00pm ðLunch Burgers/brats $5/person 
(Team/BTS)

Afterwards, please join us at Post 1985 for a spaghetti 
dinner from 3pm ð7pm  All proceeds of the breakfast, 
lunch and dinner benefit the Honor Flight Fund to help 
with the cost of getting Veterans safely to and from their 
destination.   For more information please contact  
event coordinator: 
BarbGoettsch@carbonvalleyrotary.org 

Legion Auction!
Saturday, Sept. 24 th

To help benefit Post 1985 with all the good things the 
Post does, we will be holding a consignment auction 
which will begin at 10am!  You can sell anything you 
want big or small! There will be a 10% commission 
charged to the seller and a 10% premium to the buyer.  
We will also have concessions like hamburgers, hot dogs 
etc. We will be advertising soon, so turn in your list of 
your items to Gene Olson ASAP 303 -249-6868 or to any 
Post 1985 Legion Officer. Sort and sell items you no 
longer need or want and bring to the Post 9/22 & 9/23. 
Mountain View Auction Company will be donating their 
time and talents for this event plus will have information 
including photos/listings of auction items on their 
website, www.mountainviewauctionco.com

Please gather up items to sell and/or attend the auction 
as a participant!  This will be a great, easy & fun way to 
stand together and support Post 1985!

The Three Little Pigs
Who won the cash for the Child Welfare 

Foundation?  See inside!

SPECIAL THANKS!

- A big thank you to Joann, 

Shelly, Kathy, Donna, Jewell, 

Misty and Traci for the food 

while I was recouping.  Also, 

thank you to all the friends and 

family who called and had me 

in their thoughts and prayers.  

Love you all ðLynn Richardson

Attention Auxiliary 

Members

For those of you who have already 
renewed, you may or may not have 
notice that the òcontinuous yearsó on 

your membership card is incorrect.  This 
is affecting all Auxiliary members 

nationwide.  National is aware of this 
error and is diligently working on 
correcting it in time for the 2013 

membership drive.

Please rest assured,  your continuous 
years are fully intact.

Care packages for our troops 
Nancy Taylor

I only had the funds to send 6 boxes 
this month. Items donated have slowed 
to almost nothing and the funds are 
down to $30.  I am afraid I may only be 
able to ship one medium box next 
month. The project is in need of 
monetary contributions as well as 
donated items. Please help any way 
you can. The troops appreciate all we 
do for them.... Angel is still in need for 
the Battalion Aid Station. Thank you to 
everyone who helps in any way they 
can!! 
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Upcoming Events!

IN OCTOBER

Fall Fest Craft Fair!
Saturday, Oct. 22 nd

We are currently recruiting outside 
vendors (party company consultants 
and crafters) and American Legion 
members to fill the craft booths. There 
will  be a òLegion table" for craft items 
made by members who may not want 

to buy a full booth space and just have 
a few items to sell.  Another table will be 
for a bake sale, with the goodies made 
by members. There will also be a òParty 
of Goldó representative at the event to 
buy gold and silver items. Also in the 
plans will be breakfast and some type of 
lunch throughout the fair. We need lots 
of volunteers for this event (organizing 
the breakfast and lunch,  manning the 
Legion table(s) craft/bake sale along 
with a Raffle table). Event time will be 
10am ð5pm (set up at 8:30am).  Booth 
fee is $30 and is due by Sept 30 th. If you 
are interested in helping out and/or 
selling your wares, please contact Misty 
Jewell at 720 -300-9977 or 
misty.mckina@gmail.com .  Thank you!

Halloween Party!
More information next month!

IN NOVEMBER
Santa Cops Toys for Tots Auction!

IN DECEMBER

Santa at the Library!

Post Christmas Party!

9/1 ðCardinals at Broncos

9/12 - Broncos at Raiders

9/18 ðBroncos at Bengals

9/25 ðTitans at Broncos

Come by and watch 

the games!  
Enjoy drink specials too!

VFW breakfast!  

Last Saturday 

of every 

month!



Fall begins this month, and I hope everyone had a 

wonderful summer!  That went way too fast!

I would like to thank everyone who cooks and helps with 

the Monday Night Auxiliary dinners.  A special thank you to 

the supporters of our dinners!  We would love to see more of 

our membership support this and also the Friday night 

dinners.  Friday night dinners are split up between the 

Legion, Auxiliary and Sonõs of the American Legion.  Please 

drop in, have dinner and support Post 1985.  Dinner cost is 

only $5.00 - $7.00!  You canõt even go to McDonalds and 

get a meal for under $5.00 and everything we cook is home 

made!  You canõt beat it!

Congratulations to Charlene Russell who won both drawings 

at our August general meeting!  Charlene walked away 

with cash and a beautiful candle!  It was your lucky day 

Charlene!

Membership, membership, membership!  Thank you to the 

members that have already sent in their 2012 dues.  If you 

havenõt yet, please do so ASAP.  In the 2012 National 

membership renewal notice you received (or will receive) in 

the mail, our National Auxiliary President, Kris Nelson, had 

this to say ò Honor ða little word with big meaning.  For 

more than nine decades, American Legion Auxiliary 

members have honored the service of those who gave us 

the freedoms we enjoy everyday.  Your membership honors 

those who have given us the right to belong to the 

American Legion Auxiliary.  Your faithfulness to our 

organization allows us to support and enhance the lives of 

veterans, active -duty military and their families.  Honoring 

their service with your membership brings life to our mission.ó

Thank you all for your support and please feel free to call or 

email me if you have any questions or suggestions!  303 -667-

8745 or jokidd@q.com

˅Once again one of our own has 
been called to join the heavenly  ranks 
above by our supreme commander.  
Our sincere condolences to the family 
of Joe Littlefield, one of our charter 
members.  òMay he rest in peaceó  
until we are all once again united.

˅Best wishes to Francis Green and 
Tony Sears, some days are better than 
others.

˅Get well wishes to Lynn Richardson.  
Glad you are on the mend Lynn!

˅Sincere thoughts and prayers to all 
comrades and loved ones in distress.

Happy Labor Day to hard working 
people everywhere!

Membership Renewal!

Renew at any time by mailing your 

dues in to the Post.

American Legion Post 1985

P.O. Box 661

Firestone, CO  80520

Or see your membership 

representatives!

Legion ðBob Williams

Auxiliary ðCindy Daum

S.A.L.ðSteven R. Kidd

Chaplains Corner
John Boysen  - Chaplain

Auxiliary - President, JoAnn Kidd Â1st V.P., Donna Lane Â2nd V.P., Shelly Crispin ÂSecretary, Cindy Daum ÂTreasurer, Donna Lane ÂChaplain, Marge Hartman Â Sgt-at-Arms, Francis Green & Kathy Simmons ÂHistorian, Cheryl Sears

Legion - Commander, Bill AôHearn ÂSr. Vice Comdr, Rob Chamley ÂJr. Vice Comdr, Kip Taylor ÂAdjutant, Bob Williams ÂFinance Officer, Gene Keim ÂChaplain, John Boysen ÂSgt-at-Arms, Nick Martinez ÂHistorian, Ken McCreight ÂService Officer, Tony Cervantes

S.A.L. ïCommander Gary Ulmer ÂSr. Vice Comdr, Joel LongÂJr. Vice Comdr, Paul SorensonÂAdjutant, Steven R. Kidd ÂChaplain, Herb Turner ÂHistorian, Jeff LoperÂSgt-at-Arms, Jeff Loper/Larry Dowdell

Legion Notes
Bill AõHearnðCommander

The meeting of the Executive Board with Mayor Auer 

and Town Planer Wes LaVanchy was very productive as 

far as assistance from the Town to get the east parking 

area paved. It is now going through their internal 

process & we will hear from them when it is determined 

what they can do to help. We are going to have a 

consignment auction this month on the 24 th. This could 

prove to be a beneficial event that will help raise 

money for Post 1985 as a whole . This will help the Post in 

many ways for upgrades and other improvements that 

the Post is in need of - both inside and out. We need 

help that week on Thursday thru Sunday with unloading 

and loading sale items. If you can help it would be 

greatly appreciated. Also please bring any items you 

no longer want/need to the auction to sell.

Thank you for your support of American Legion Post 

1985.

Auxiliary Notes
JoAnn Kidd - President

S.A.L. Notes
Gary Ulmer ðCommander

Canteen Hours
Open every day 12:00 high noon

Phone  303 -833-3878

Stop in and say òHIó 

to your friendly bartenders!

JoAnn Kidd

Melinda Brueggeman

Important contact 

information!

Chaplains:  If you know of 

someone who is ill or has lost a 

family member contact

Legion Chaplain - John Boysen

303-833-2575

Aux. Chaplain - Marge Hartman

303-859-5579

S.A.L. Chaplain ðHerb Turner

303-833-7310

Thanks to all who attended our first ever Armchair Triathlon!  

It was really a great day!  There were about 40 people in 

attendance and everyone had a great time!  Thank you to 

whoever planned the òStealth Fighter/Bomber flyover 

during the horseshoes!!!  The food was great, the games 

were great and the phrase of the day was òSteven R itõs 

your turn.  STEVE!  Itõs your turn!ó  Thanks also to all the S.A.L. 

members (Legion and Auxiliary member too) who helped 

with set up, serving & clean up.  Here are the list of the 

winners of the Armchair Triathlon!

Horseshoes: 1st Greg/Anthony

2nd Jeff/Bob

3rd Brandon/Twan

Darts: 1st Twan/Leroy

2nd Melinda/Greg

3rd Joann/Randy

Shuffleboard 1st Carolyn/Roy

2nd Chris/Bill

3rd Ed/Bob

Donõt forget to renew your membership today!  Your card is 

available anytime from the canteen.  Thanks for your 

continued support!

Service Officer:  If you 

need military service 

information contact

Tony Cervantes

303-800-6078

Results of the AUGUST CWF

Little Piggy Bank Contest

LEGION - DARK BLUE PIG $1.96

AUXILIARY - PINK PIG  $34.65

S.A.L. - LIGHT BLUE PIG $5.60

The Auxiliary wins $42.21! 

Who will win next month!?

Stay tuned and feed those pigs! 

Theyõre hungry!

Wall of Heros
Itõs not too late to get your military 

photos in!  Kip Taylor has 

volunteered to collect your 

Veteran photos and bring them in 

to Walmart.  Photos are displayed 

on the òWall of Herosó inside the 

stores.  If you would like a military 

photo  displayed, please bring it 

into the Post.  Note: submit a copy 

of your photo, not the original .

Stay connected!
American Legion Post 1985 

communication channels! 

Website ðTim Sons

www.americanlegion1985.org

Newsletter ðDale AõHearn

Daily61@aol.com

Post 1985

303-833-3878

For those who fought for it, 
freedom has a flavor the 

protected will never know.

POW/MIA recognition day ðSept. 16 th

Shuffleboard Winners!  L -R  Bill, 

Chris, Ed, Bob, Carolyn, Roy

Dart Winners!  L -R  Greg, Melinda, Twan, Leroy, JoAnn, Randy

Horseshoe Winners!  L -R  Twan, Brandon, Anthony, Greg, Jeff, Bob

Remember

9/11


